
AUMC E-News Feb 8, 2024 
 
AUMC family and friends, 
 
  
I hope everyone is doing well.     
 
 1. Congratulations to Sola and Yetunde’s family on the birth of their daughter, Victoria 
Oluwagbemisola, on Saturday 2/3/2024 at 8:29pm. She was 8lbs and 5 oz. The baby and 
mother are home and doing well. Please keep them in your prayers. 

 



2. I (Pastor Sam Park) have come back from his trip to Indonesia after preaching at two 
local churches (a Presbyterian Church, GKJTU in Pulihan, Semarang, and a Pentecostal 
church, Gereja Isa Almasih in Kutoarjo) and giving lectures for pastors and seminary 
students in Semarang, Central Java. Thanks for all your prayers for the trip. Grace and 
Sungsook joined me on 1/25th and toured with me some churches as well. We also went to 
Bali and Jakarta to spend time together for vacation. We met the families of Rando and 
Yehuda and had wonderful fellowships.

 

 



 

After giving a 3 hour lecture at a Pentecostal church (Gereja Isa Almasih) in Kutus, 
Indonesia.                                                                                     With students and faculty at A bdiel 
Seminary (http://stt-abdiel.ac.id). 
 
 
 3. Please sign up for Volunteering for Project Peace Day of Service on March 16th from 9:00 
am to 12:00pm at Bay Area Rescue Mission in Richmond 
(https://projectpeace.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2117586). 
 
  
4. For Newsletter, please send stories and pictures to Kathia 
(AUMC.CA.Newsletter@gmail.com) if you have anything to share with the community. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                  
5. Women’s Prayer meeting on Tuesday (11am); Please come and join them if you are 
interested in it. 
  

http://stt-abdiel.ac.id/
https://projectpeace.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2117586


Birthdays this month: Gary Ahn 2/01, Philip Choi 2/01, Janet Ramos-Coffman 2/17,  Yevin 
Cho 2/18, Ester Asuelo 2/19,  Grace Park 2/19, Jacqui Nelson-Sharpe 2/19, Hannah Park 
2/20, Noah Kim 2/23, Helen Ahn 2/25. 
 
 
 6. Online Offering: In addition to the current way of sending offerings to the church, you 
could send your donations via Zelle (use: signeks@yahoo.com). You do not have to share 
your information such as bank account number and it is free to send or receive money. And 
you do not need the information on the church’s bank account either. Here is how it works. 
If you need information on the details of this way of giving, please contact pastor Sam or 
Signe Salib. 
  
 
May God’s peace and comfort be with you. 
 
  
Rev. Sam Park 
Albany United Methodist Church 
980 Stannage Ave 
Albany, CA 94706 
www.albanyumc.org 


